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STRAPHANGERS CAMPAIGN DIRECTOR RELEASES STATEMENT ON
RESTORATION OF 24/7 SUBWAY SERVICE

In response to Governor Cuomo's decision to reopen the New York City Subway
overnight, Jaqi Cohen, Campaign Director for the Straphangers Campaign, said:

“For New York City to be a 24 hour city, it needs a 24 hour subway. We applaud the
Governor’s decision to end the hygiene theater that left essential workers stranded
overnight for the past 12 months, bringing back much-needed overnight service. With
subway service restored, New Yorkers can breathe easy knowing that our City’s COVID
recovery is on the right track.”
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